
FOR NON-AGENDA ITEMS PUBLIC COMMENT August 18, 9 AM 

 

I am dismayed to hear the County, on July 13, voted to rescind the Stop Work Order against 

AT&T who seem to have duplicitously misled the County and the residents regarding their plans 

for their project on Navarro Ridge Road.  

 

Please respect the wishes of the residents and the County Planning Commission to protect 

residents from harmful EMF radiation and degradation of their viewshed.  

 

AT&T can afford to put the lines underground, if they have to have them. 

 

If I remember correctly, way back when, AT&T was going to bring us all high speed internet via 

fiber optic cables. That would have spared us from the toxic effects of EMF. 

 

What happened to that plan? How & why did the County allow AT&T to change its mind? 

 

Signed, Judith Vidaver 


